
ITB-W-1478 A4    

ADDENDUM 4 

ITB-W-1478 APRIL 25, 2025 APRIL 1, 2025 

REGARDING 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW WARREN LIBRARY 

PLEASE BE ADVISED of the following notifications.  

1. The bid due date has been extended to Wednesday, May 7th, 2025 at 12:30 pm EST.   

2. Contractors are reminded that: 

a. Each bid must be accompanied by a certified check or acceptable bid bond made 

in favor of the Treasurer of the City of Warren (a company or personal check is not 

acceptable) duly executed by the bidder as principal and having as surety thereon 

a surety company approved by the City, in the amount of 5% of the bid amount as 

a guarantee on the part of the bidder that he will, if called upon to do so, enter into 

a contract to perform the work as per the attached specifications.  

b. The original bid bond must be received in the City of Warren Purchasing Division, One 

City Square, Suite 425, Warren, MI 48093, attention to: Craig Treppa, Purchasing 

Agent, by 12:30 PM local time on the date the electronic bids are due.  

c. Bidders who have not submitted a bid security to the purchasing division prior to the 

bid being due, will have their bids rejected. 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Treppa 

Purchasing Agent 

Acknowledged by: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Company Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

Lori M. Stone, Mayor  

Purchasing Division 

Office of the Controller 

One City Square, 4th Floor 

Warren, Michigan 48093-5289 

Phone (586) 574-4639 

FAX (586) 574-4614 
 

  


